November 29, 2010
Cook County Board of Education

The Cook County Board of Education met in regular work session on Monday, November 29, 2010 at 11:00 a.m. in the Cook Elementary School Conference Room.  Board members Dale Boone, Chad Sumner, Susan Griffin, Reba Durden and Tina Revels were present for this meeting.  Vice Chairman Sumner presided and opened the meeting with prayer.

Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mrs. Durden, seconded by Mrs. Revels, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.

PRESENTATIONS:  

· Board members visited a Math Lab with Jennifer Faircloth and John Ashley.  Students were working on Study Island and receiving small group instruction.  These students are receiving 2 segments of Math.  Board members also visited Clint Carnine’s Math Lab.  Students were working on OAS to prepare for the CRCT.
· Dr. Barbara Pettiford and Mrs. Becky Ratts presented a Power Point with 2008, 2009 & 2010 test scores.  Cook Elementary has made gains in all areas and performs above the state in all but 4th grade Math.  2010 AYP report was also presented.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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